Ohio Cracks Down on Drunk Driving
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This spring the Ohio State Patrol intends to increase efforts to bust drivers for drunk driving or
operating a vehicle while impaired in Franklin County, as well as in the rest of central Ohio. An
article in the Columbus Dispatch, March 2, 2011, relates that "as people get out to celebrate the
warmer spring months, the patrol will work with other law-enforcement agencies throughout the
state to set up sobriety checkpoints and watch for violations that lead to crashes, such as
speeding, swerving and following too closely, said Lt. Tony Bradshaw, a patrol spokesman."

Drunk Driving is a serious matter. If you have been charged with drunk driving in Columbus,
Franklin County, or central Ohio you need a serious attorney to defend your case. Take a few
minutes to look under our DUI/OVI section of this website to discover how an experienced
attorney can defend your drunk driving case, as well as mitigate the consequences of driving
while impaired.




